
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: Cris Dercon <dercon@boijmans.rotterdam.nl>
Date: Monday, May 28, 2001 12:53 PM
Subject: Re: <no subject>

Dear Cris: I look forward to to hear the dates. Vasif

> Dear Vasif,
> 
> I will contact yokohama first re Sept.6-8, as there is an invitation 
> waiting (but nothin sure yet). If Yokohama is not ON , I will come to 
> Istanbul on Sept6 -8! I will let you know asap! Chris 
> 


